
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 8, 2014 

BULLETIN #1313 
 

RE: CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE ISSUES NEW FEE SCHEDULE 

The California Department of Insurance (CDI) will increase fees for all insurance producers and companies 
operating in California by 10%, effective March 1, 2015. Attached is a copy of the CDI bulletin #2014-6, along 
with the new schedule of fees and changes. 

Please note that the new fees for surplus line brokers and/or special lines surplus line brokers are as follows: 

• Surplus line broker licensee who only transacts on behalf of a surplus line broker business entity, 
license and renewal, per year: $294.00 

• Surplus line broker licensee who does not solely transact on behalf of a surplus line broker 
business entity, license and renewal, per year: $589.00 

• Filing fee for endorsing or terminating any natural person by the organization, one-time fee: 
$29.00 

The new filing fees for surplus line insurers currently on the California List of Approved Surplus Line Insurers 
(LASLI), or for insurers wishing to be added to the LASLI, are as follows: 

• Initial application: $6,113.00 
• Renewal application: $3,057.00 
• Financial update: $341.00 
• Non-financial update: $50.00 

If you have any questions, please contact Carol Frair, Senior Staff Counsel, CDI, at (415) 538-4408. 

 

Sincerely,  

         

Benjamin J. McKay, J.D., M.P.A. 
Executive Director 
Surplus Line Association of California 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 




















	Fee Increase Bulletin #1313
	FL_Fee_Increase_Bulletin_with_Fee_Schedule_Effective_3-1-15

